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Notice on Postponement of NEPCON China 2022 and
Relocation to National Exhibition and Convention
Center (Shanghai)

Dear exhibitors, visitors and partners,

To further advance COVID-19 prevention and control, and keep you safe and
healthy, as laid out by the relevant documents and work plan from the Shanghai
Municipal Headquarters for COVID-19 Prevention and Control, NEPCON China
2022 - originally scheduled for April 20 to 22, 2022 at the Shanghai World Expo
Exhibition & Convention Center - will be postponed to May 24 to 26, 2022 and

relocated to National Exhibition and Convention Center (Shanghai).

Across China, we are going all out to fight COVID-19! While closely watching the
pandemic prevention and control status and in communication with government
departments and venues, the NEPCON Team will do its utmost to smooth the
postponement and relocation to the National Exhibition and Convention Center in
Shanghai. We apologise for any inconvenience caused by the postponement and

relocation.

In May, our attendees will meet at the state-of-the-art venue for new development
opportunities! The National Exhibition and Convention Center (Shanghai) is located
next to the great Honggiao traffic hub which is connected to Honggiao airport,
high-speed railway and metro stations. This will enable exhibitors and visitors’ easy
access to NEPCON and attract more buyer groups from Jiangsu, Zhejiang, Anhui,
Shandong, Beijing, Tianjin and other areas. NEPCON China 2022 presents a

one-stop show that integrates the latest PCBA technology trends and advanced
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packaging and testing technologies. With the postponement, we will leverage the
ample preshow period to make full preparations and to bring even stronger lineups
of exhibitors and brands to NEPCON, making for richer activities, upgraded

facilities and services, to help electronic enterprises build their businesses.

Find the rainbow after the storm! Thanks again for your support and solidarity for
NEPCON. For more information, please feel free to contact us. We look forward to
meeting you at the National Exhibition and Convention Center in Shanghai in May!

We wish you and your family peace and good health!
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For exhibitor enquiry, please contact:
Ms. Julia Gu, Tel : 86-21-22317010, Email : julia.gu@rxglobal.com
Ms. Anne Cheng, Tel: 86-10-68200642, Email: chenganran@ccpitecc.com

For visitor enquiry, please contact:

Ms. Summer Sun, Tel: 400 650 5611, Email: mei.sun@rxglobal.com

For media enquiry, please contact:

Ms. Autumn Yang,! Tel: 86-21-2231 7112, Email: autumn.yang@rxglobal.com



